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Time flies when one is having 
a good time rejoicing over 
an evening of celebration. 

The Class of 1988 Chemical 
Engineering (above) held a 21st 
Anniversary Reunion Dinner on 
17 January 2009.

Over dinner at the NUS Society 
Kent Ridge Guild House, former 
campus mates and lecturers caught 
up on old times. Old photos of the 
four memorable years on campus 
were compiled into a slide show 
for all alumni to relive the fond 

Staying connected at alumni events
Old ties were renewed and new friends 

made at these recent alumni events

memories of their yesteryears. 

Altogether, some 24 classmates of the 
cohort of 41 contactable classmates, 
and another eight teaching and 
administration staff from the 
Department of Chemical and 
Bimolecular Engineering, were present 
to celebrate the joyous occasion.  

The evening celebration also offered a 
great opportunity for alumni to show 
that together, they can do more for 
the Department by making a monthly 
or one-time financial contribution, 
individually or jointly, to the setting 

up of financial aids for needy Chemical 
Engineering students especially under 
such challenging times.  

Alumni went home with fond 
memories while looking forward 
excitedly to the next reunion 
dinner celebration. Response to 
the organising committee, which 
did a marvelous job of reuniting 
everyone, was so encouraging that 
the committee members were urged 
to serve for another term!

Class of 1988 Chemical Engineering 21st Anniversary Reunion Dinner

Story by alumnus Francis Tan, on behalf of 
the organising committee




